DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, 3D INFANTRY DIVISION (MECHANIZED) AND FORT STEWART
DIRECTORATE OF PUBLIC WORKS
1550 FRANK COCHRAN DRIVE
FORT STEWART, GEORGIA 31314-4927

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF JUL 31 2000
Office of the Directorate CERTIFIED MAIL

Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Stewart is pleased to submit the Corrective Action
Plan-Part A Addendum #2 for former underground storage tank
(UST) #236, Facility Identification Number 9-089062, Building
4578, Fort Stewart, Georgia. This document summarizes the
January 2000 field activities conducted at this site, which
included installation of four permanent monitoring wells.

Based on a site ranking score of 1285 (see justification in
Section V, Conclusions/Recommendations, page 4 of the addendum),
UST #236 is recommended for a "No Further Action Required"
status. If you have any questions or comments regarding this
matter, please contact Ms. Melanie Little or Ms. Tressa Rutland,
Directorate of Public Works Environmental Branch, at (405) 364-
8461 or (912) 767-2010, respectively.

Sincerely,

Gregory V. Starley
Colonel, U.S. Army
Director, Public Works
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